
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2022 Spring Cleanup Sponsors 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

A Note from the Watershed Coordinator 

A big shout-out to our volunteers, partners, and sponsors! With your help and hard work, we removed 
3,050 pounds of trash from our beautiful watershed. I feel honored to have the opportunity to lead 
this collaborative effort and help to improve the quality of life in Texas communities. This special issue 
is dedicated to those who made the 9th Annual Geronimo and Alligator Creeks Cleanup Event a suc-
cess! THANK YOU! 

   Evgenia    

 

 

Funding for this effort is provided through a Clean Water Act §319(h) Nonpoint Source Grant 
administered by the Texas State Soil and Water Conservation Board from the U.S. Environ-
mental Protection Agency. 

R&A ENTERPRISES 

Cleanup Event Issue 

THE GERONIMO FLOW 



 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 64 volunteers 

 256 volunteer hours 

 3,050 lbs of trash collected 

Thank you for helping us make a difference! 



Interested in attending our events?  

Contact Evgenia Spears at Geronimo.Alligator@ag.tamu.edu or (979) 845-2862.  
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